
     

 

 

May 20, 2022 

Executive Secretary 
Iowa Utilities Board  
1375 Court Avenue, Rm. 69 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319-0069 

 

 
Re: In re: Summit Carbon Solutions, LLC 

Docket No. HLP-2021-0001 
Response to Staff Review Letter 

Dear Executive Secretary: 

On April 22, 2022, Board Staff issued a Staff Review Letter in the above-referenced docket 
requesting certain additional information and revised documents.  Consistent with the Staff 
Review Letter, enclosed please find revised versions of Exhibits A, B, C, F and I. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Respectfully, 
 
/s/ Brant M. Leonard 
 
Brant M. Leonard 
Counsel for Summit Carbon Solutions, LLC 
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